
A reminder that the colour 
version of this newsletter 
and lots of other  
information is on the 
school website.  
Please take a look!   
 
 
Our new value this term is Responsibility. 
www.st-georges-hyde.tameside.sch.uk    

 

Celebration Circular                 26 January 2024 

www.st-georges-hyde.tameside.sch.uk 
“Let all that you do be done in love” 

1 Corinthians 16:14 

Celebrations & Achievements 
This weeks celebrations and achievements 
include:  
 
Liyana from Year 5 who completed her book 
bingo card, and Valentina, Mehreen and Amelia from Year 6 who 
spent a day at Chester FC this week where they had a tour of 
the stadium and played in a tournament against other CDAT 
schools. 
Well done! 
 
We also say a  
special congratulations 
to Mrs Wassall our 
Year 6 teacher who celebrated 
the birth of a baby boy this 
week. We cannot wait to meet 
him!  
 
Please remember to join us 
for our ‘Celebration Assembly’ 
every Friday morning at 9am.  
 

Tameside Active 
Sports Stars of the Week! 
 
Year 1 - Nabil 
Year 2 - Manha 
Year 4 - Amanah & Junaid 
 
Our Year 5 swimmer of 
the week was Max.  
Well done! 

BIRTHDAYS 
These are the members of our St 
George’s family who celebrated a  
birthday with us this week:  
 
Tai from Reception and Ayaan from 
Year 4.  Many happy returns!  
 
We hope you have a lovely weekend celebrating with your 
friends and family! 

LEARNING HERO 

Learning Hero certificates were awarded to 
these children for the excellent learning  
behaviours, attitudes and values they showed 
this week: 
 
Year 6 - Manaahil 
Year 5 – Khadija I 
Year 4 - Anna 
Year 3 - All of Year 3 for stretching their 
questioning and linking muscles on their trip to 
the Manchester Museum on Wednesday and 
their super behaviour! 
Year 2 - Madiha A 
Year 1 - Charlotte 
Reception - Keaton 

Dear God,  
 
Help us to recognise the talents that we have and to know 
that these are gifts from you. Let us use our talents 
wisely and not to waste them.  
Give us the confidence to take risks and the strength to 
persevere so that we can be the best that we 
can be. Help us to know that we can achieve 
more knowing that you are with us to guide us.   
 
Amen  

Love  Compassion  Friendship  Thankfulness  Forgiveness Truthfulness  Hope 

The Bread and Butter Thing  
 
Just a reminder that The Bread & Butter 
Thing; the foodbank charity,  operate from 
St George’s church on a Friday afternoon.  
 
They are a mobile food club giving  
access to nutritious and affordable food. 
This low cost weekly shop provides essential 
produce for family eating – fresh fruit and 
veg, fridge favourites and cupboard staples.  
 
Please see their website on how to sign up.  
 
Once you have the name of your closest hub 
you send them a text and 
they will be in touch, its 
that easy! 
 
 
 


